
 

November—December  
Newsletter 2019  

Dear Parents / Carers  

As we are fast approaching Christmas and nearly at the end of completing the first term of the          

academic year, I wanted to share some of our developments and key dates!  

 

OUR CHRISTMAS OPEN AFTERNOON WHICH INCLUDES THE CHILDREN PERFORMING  

IS ON  

 WEDNESDAY 11TH DECEMBER ARRIVING FOR 1:15PM  

We would love to see as many parents / carers there as possible, to  see the achievements of your 

child and to be proud of them.  

The performance will be followed by a small award ceremony celebrating the success of some 

of the children and a small school fair,  with a range of stalls  and games for all to join in with 

and possibly win some prizes too!   

 

Please could you let us know if you are intending on coming and how many people will be in 

your group so we can plan. If transport is a barrier please let us know to see what we can do. 

We can’t make promises but always do try to do something as it is a crucial part of your child’s 

development to see a parent / familiar face celebrating their success with school.  

 

  We are very fortunate to have secured a grant to enable us to have  

  Rick from More Music (Morecambe) working with a range of groups  

  and individuals every Thursday. Rick and the children will be                  

   showcasing some of their work.  

 

 

 



School Lunches  

As you will see from Dojo we now have visual menus for the children 

so they can pick easily.  

If your child is on a packed lunch it should be a healthy, balanced 

lunch. No chocolate bars or fizzy drinks.  

How are we doing?  

We will be putting a parent survey on Parent App before we break up 

for Christmas. Please take a few minutes to complete. Your feedback 

is important to us and helps us make improvements!  

Transition and Moving On  

Over the next few months we have a high number 

of children making their next step on their educa-

tional        journey. This is always a tricky time but 

is also very rewarding.  

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 1PM ON THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER.  

We will have the taxi’s waiting to transport children home from this 

time. Please      ensure you are at home or collect around this time.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM  

The standards of uniform last year dropped significantly. We expect every child to 

be in school uniform and have the agreed plain PE kit.  

The expectation is... 

Black or grey skirt, shorts or trousers.  

White polo or shirt.  

Blue Jumper  

School Shoes or Black trainers  - No heavy boots / shoes.  

OR THE CHILD CAN REMAIN IN THEIR MAINSTREAM UNIFORM  


